
 

 

San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 1 South Van Ness Avenue, 7th Floor San Francisco, CA 94103 SFMTA.com 
 

 

TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Color Scheme Managers and Medallion Holders 
  
FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, Taxi Services 
 
DATE:  November 15, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:    Updated Rate Cards  
 

 
Please be advised that on October 18, 2022, the SFMTA Board approved the proposed meter 
rate increase.  This increase will go into effect on November 17, 2022.   
 
New rate cards have been given to Color Scheme managers for distribution.   
 
Affiliates: please contact your Color Scheme for a new rate card and for information on how 
to update your meter.   
 
Drivers: when starting a shift or picking up a car, please double check that the taxi has the 
correct rate cards installed.  If the rate card and meter have not been updated, please notify 
your Color Scheme manager immediately.   
 
If you have any questions, please email sftaxi@sfmta.com.   
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